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Awards 
Well done to the following students on receiving merit 

awards: 
Rihanna, Abbey, Riley, Levi, Rachel, Skye, Erjan, Stanley, 

Riley, Kyla, Bobbie and Anna-Rose. 
 
Open Classrooms 
Our first open classroom will be on next 
Wednesday 31st August. Lessons will run as normal 
and parents are invited to come in and observe 
what goes on day to day. 
Parents, friends and family are all welcome to 
come in anytime throughout the day and if they 
like join the students for recess or lunch. 
 
Spring Terrace School Open Day 
Our first Spring Terrace Open Day will be held on 
Tuesday 13th September from 1:30 to 5pm. 
We will have a range of activities mostly aimed at 
preschool aged children including; 

 Face painting, story time, gardening, petting     
zoo, play dough, bubbles and afternoon tea  

Our existing students will be helping out at the 
activities and joining in. It would be great if we had 
some volunteers to be involved in the day by 
helping to run an activity and by talking to 
prospective parents about what a great school we 
have. Donated cake or slice would be appreciated. 

Another way that you could assist would be by 
dropping off flyers and letting people know about 
the day. 
Please see Mr Scott or Mrs Barrett if you would like to help  

out with this event. 
 

NAPLAN Results 
Naplan results have gone home with students in 
years 3 and 5 today. Please make an appointment 
to see Mr Scott if you would like to discuss your 
child’s results. 

 

♦♦♦♦♦      Spring into School News      ♦♦♦♦♦ 
Kinder Orientation – Term 4 

We will be having our Kindergarten  Orientation 
Days for children commencing kindergarten in 

2017. Please note the following dates and times: 
Tues 01.11.16 – Parents only 9.30 to 11.00am 

Tues 08.11.16  -  Kids only  9.15 -11.15am (1/4 day) 
Tues 15.11.16 -  Kids only 9.15 - 1.30pm (1/2 day) 
Tues 22.11.16 -  Kids only 9.15 – 1.30pm (1/2 day) 

A flyer is attached for your information and in 
addition, we will also send a personal invitation to 
our Spring Into School students with further details 
at the beginning of Term 4. 
It’s fabulous to see some new faces join us this 
term, a big welcome to our new families.  
Mrs Pulling has done our ‘Spring Into School’ 
newsletter for you to read 
and catch up on what has 
been going on this term.  
 
Attendance 
Thank you to all the families arriving to school on 
time over the last two weeks. We can make better 
use of our learning time when everybody is ready 
to start the day at 9:10, as well as learning a good 
life skill. 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2016 
• Sport: this Friday 26 Aug at School  
• Spring into School: Next Tues 30 Aug 
• Open Classrooms: Wed 31 Aug 
• P&C Fathers Days Stall: 31 Aug & 1 Sept 
• School Open Day: Tues 13 Sept 
• School Photos – Week 10 Tues 20 Sept 
 

 
 

       
 

                Canteen: Toni Ramsey this Friday 26th August        
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 23rd August 2016 Term 3 Week 6 
Student Council Report 
On Friday we planted the trees for our new lunch 
area. Next we plan to lay pavers and put seats 
around the trees. 
We are excited about having our first project under 
way and are looking forward to more great 
projects. 
Anna-Rose Rice 
Student Council Secretary 
 

 
 

P&C News 
Next Wednesday 31 Aug and Thursday 1 Sept, the 
P&C will be having a father’s day stall. There will 

be pre-made gifts available up to $5.00 for the 
children to purchase! They will go home with the 

children on the day of their purchase. 
 
Friday School Sport 
Please note - Sport will be here at school again this 
Friday 26th August. 
Swimming information/notes will go home with 
next week’s newsletter as our sport commencing 
Week 8. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
COMMUNITY NEWS:  
Bletchington Softball Club - welcomes new and returning 
players of all ages. Get ready for the 2016-2017 season 
commencing 4th & 5th October. 
We have Teeball under 11’s, Modball under 13’s, Softball 
15’s, Youth 19’s, Opens and Social mixed. 
Registration day is on Saturday 27th August at the Bathurst 
Road, McDonalds from 2-4pm. 
Contact Jacquie for more information on 0407 934 471 or see 
the flyer on the school info board. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Thank you to all the parents who helped children 
make costumes and come to assembly for Book 

Week yesterday, it’s always a fun day that the 
students look forward to.  
The Book Week Colouring in competition winners 
are as follows: 

Kinder – Oscar, Year 1 – Abbey 
Year 2 – Archie, Year 3 – Kyla 
Year 4 – Rachel, Year 5 – Anna-Rose 
Year 6 – Skye and Devlin 
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